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To all Principals
Kenya Medical Training College

Christmas Break

As provided in the academic calendar, our students will proceed for a break between 17"
December 2021 and 2™ January 2022 to enable them to join their families for the holidays.

Teaching and learning activities should continue uninterrupted up to 17" December 2021
and resume on 3™ January 2022. The College will also remain open during the normal
working days during this period.

I take this opportunity to wish all staff, students and their families an enjoyable Christmas
holiday. T'wish you God’s blessing and happy New Year 2022.

Dr. Kelly Oluoch
Ag. CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

cc. - Deputy Director, Academics
- Deputy Director, FAP
- Corporation Secretary
- Registrar
- Senior Managers



